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           WAY Students

Congratulations to Our Top Five 
Credit Earners for February:
31167
48633
29724
48463
48326

WAY Researchers and Parents! We 
would like to highlight your 
researcher and their work in our 
Monthly Student Section. Let your 
researcher's mentor know if you 
would like for your researcher to be 
highlighted. It can be on a project 
that they worked on or a testimony 
on their experiences with attending 
our school and what makes them 
keep wanting to learn from our 
wonderful staff.  We are all so proud 
of each and every one of our 
researchers!

Testing

     - Joy Jurado

    With testing approaching make sure 
your researchers are using Khan 
Academy. All students taking the 
PSAT/SAT can use the free website for 
testing preparation. The WAY 
Michigan class code is USWBZDJ2. 
The activities are individualized to 
help improve reading, writing, and 
math skills. Students have the 
opportunity to connect their College 
Board account or take a diagnostic test 
to evaluate their current skill level. 
This program offers up to 8 full-length 
practice tests. 
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Parent News
   - Kim Iorillo
 
   Hello, Parents and Guardians!

This month's (March) parent meeting will be held on Thursday, March 30th, at 7pm. 
We will be discussing topics such as spring testing and test prep, live class 
attendance, parent engagement plan, and other important topics! Please join us for a 
presentation of the topics and a Q & A session afterwards. Please be on the lookout 
for our monthly parent newsletter as well! If you are in need of login information for 
the Parent Portal to check on your student's work, please let us know as soon as 
possible and we can get that set up for you. Remember that the WAY Michigan 
school staff and you, the parents and guardians of our students, are a team and need 
to work together to help our students succeed! Please let us know if you have any 
questions. 

 College and Career Corner
   - Jackee’ Smith

    Hello WAY Students and Parents!

Last month was a great month for our students with submitting college applications 
and applying for scholarships. If you or your students need assistance, please let me 
know. From March 20th, through March 24th we will be doing a Xello sign up sheet 
for 6th through 9th grade, and at the beginning of April we will do 10th grade 
through 12th grade. Please make sure your student is signed up. All parents and 
students will be contacted if they have already completed Xello. There will be a 
Resume Workshop and Virtual College Tour on March 3rd. Please keep a look out 
for announcements and emails.
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Words from the Director
   - James Middleditch
     
     Hello Parents and Students!!

I hope that you everyone has a marvelous March! We have completed the Spring 
Count period. Our next shift will be towards State testing this April. Students are 
required to take the M-STEP, PSAT, SAT, and/or ACT Work Keys based on their 
grade level. We will be sending out testing letters before Spring Break (March 26 to 
April 1). The office will be closed and no Live Classes during this time. At WAY 
Michigan we offer Khan Academy for students to participate in to build their test 
taking skills throughout the school year. Below is a brief description of the programs: 

 1. Khan Academy- This website provides a free test preparation course. The WAY 
Michigan class code is USWBZDJ2. The activities are individualized to help 
improve reading, writing, and math skills. Students can connect their College Board 
account or take a diagnostic test to evaluate their current skill level. This program 
offers up to 8 full-length practice tests. 

If you have any questions, please call us at 313-638-2716 or email us at 
enroll@wayprogram.net.

I look forward to continued partnership this school year!
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